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 Works are continuing across the site at all structures and 

embankment construction areas. 

 

 



 

 

 The bridge deck for Structure St06 was successfully completed last 

night under night time working – see photograph below. This will 

ultimately form part of the new free flow Link F as highlighted above.   

 

 

 

 

Completion of the St06 bridge deck above the Dunkettle Interchange 

Roundabout.  
 

 

 At the western side of Structure St08, column construction is 

underway at the northern side of the railway line alongside the M8 

northbound – see photograph below.  

 

 



 

 

Column construction works ongoing alongside the M8 northbound.  
 

 

 This western section of Structure St08 will ultimately form part of Link 

C – the link serving N25 westbound traffic wishing to head north on 

the M8. 

 

  

 

 Surfacing works are progressing on the new section of the cycleway 

on the local road between the Burys Bridge (L2998) roundabout and 

Glanmire. This week's video shows the current status of the overall 

new cycleway route, which will be delivered as part of the Dunkettle 

Interchange Upgrade Scheme, as highlighted on the plan above. 

 

 



 

 

Surfacing works being progressed for the new cycleway.  
 

 

 In overall terms the works remain on track for completion by the due 

date of February 2024. 

 

 

This week's progress update shows the current status of the overall 

new cycleway route, which will be delivered as part of the Dunkettle 

Interchange Upgrade Scheme.  



 

 

 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 



 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                        

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 

 



 

 

N40 Intelligent Transport 

Systems 

 

Installation of gantry mounted Variable Message Signs and other 

infrastructure to display traffic information such as journey times. 

  

 

  

 

 Motorists may have noticed that CCTV cameras have been added 

to a number of the gantries on the approaches to the Dunkettle 

Interchange. These cameras will provide enhanced visibility of these 

busy approach routes to the Motorway Operations Control Centre 

(MOCC) from June, allowing for earlier identification and response 

to any traffic incidents. This will be of benefit to motorists travelling 

via Dunkettle during the works, as well as following completion of the 

junction upgrade. 

 

 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 



 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

  

 


